
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Family Practitioners and Obstetricians  
 
From:  Nancy R. Wharfield, MD 

Associate Chief Medical Officer, Gold Coast Health Plan 
 
CC:  Karen J. Streeter MD MPH EMBA FAAP 
  Deputy Health Officer/Medical Director 

Ventura County Public Health Department 
 
Re:  Ventura County Public Health: CME Event on Marijuana & Pregnancy 
  
Date:  November 12, 2015 
 
 
Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) cares about the health of its members. Tuesday, November 17, 

Ventura County Public Health and the Ventura County Perinatal Substance Use Task Force will 

host a presentation entitled Marijuana and Pregnancy: How Do We Know the Science is Real? 

 

The event’s featured speaker is James J. Nocon, MD, JD, associate professor of clinical obstetrics 

and gynecology, division of general obstetrics and gynecology, Indiana University.  

 

Click here to access the flyer. Attendees must RSVP. 

 

The event is free, includes dinner and one hour of CME credit. 

 

https://www.goldcoasthealthplan.org/media/29580/20151117_physician_dinner_invite.pdf

